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Dear Schools, pupils, parents, 

 

As you know the Junior Music Festival was unable to happen this year due to the 

Covid-19 Pandemic. Music however, shall still happen. 

 

We are not allowed to sing in groups due to the pandemic but we are hoping everyone 

will record him/herself individually at home. 

 

We have created a YouTube video (available here 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GeuN3L-gWIw on the Thurrock Music services 

channel) that will help you learn the song Africa. 

 

We want pupils and staff to learn the part that they are most comfortable singing. 

 

When you are ready please can you record yourself? 

You will need to have one of the other tracks with Di singing via headphones to your 

ears.  

(Upper Part https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TUlkDyM0_W8 ) 

(Lower part https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zSePgsjAIzY ) 

You will then need a separate device to record your video on. (Please make sure you 

record with your device in landscape). 

 

 

Once you are happy with your recording please send it via We transfer 

(https://wetransfer.com) to Evan using this e-mail evsberry@googlemail.com 

 

Please can you send your recording by 31st July 

 

The finished video will be published on the Thurrock Music Education Hub YouTube 

channel and social media sites. 

 

We all look forward to seeing you there 

 

Di Sewell 

JMF musical director 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GeuN3L-gWIw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TUlkDyM0_W8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zSePgsjAIzY
https://wetransfer.com/
mailto:evsberry@googlemail.com

